
Pilon, Janet

From: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: I Support safe streets

From: Alex Baker
Sent: June-26-19 3:09 AM
To: Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>
Cc: Office of the Mayor <mayor(5)hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: I Support safe streets

As a resident of Hamilto  and a regular user of Aberdeen, I wish to make my voice  eard in saying that this
road is way too fast and should be slowed down. Please enact as many traffic calming measures as is possible.
Drivers in this city just don't seem to care about much other than themselves and it does not feel very safe out
here for the rest of us road users.

Sincerely
Alex Baker
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